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A huge thank you to everyone who attended our Open Day last Saturday which gave prospective pupils of the future the opportunity 
to look around the school, absorb the atmosphere and meet Mr McConnell, staff and pupils. We hope all who attended enjoyed     

interacting with staff and pupils, and got a flavour for the relationship between the pupils and their peers.... And of course all the    
educational and exciting things that go on in our school!! 



 
 
 
 

 
 

Our U14 Soccer team progressed to the last 16 of the School's Plate this week after a good win against neighbours Omagh 
Academy.  A good performance in testing conditions saw them through, with goals coming from Dara McGarvey, Ben Duffy, 
Cormac Darcy, Conor Doherty and Conor Fyffe. Well done lads!! 

 

Good luck to all the P7 children receiving their Transfer test results on Saturday 27th January. 
Results will be available online from 8am through the SEAG website. Parents will need to log 
on to their dashboard using the email address and password used to register their child. 
For more information visit https://seagni.co.uk/guidance-for-parents/faqs 

https://seagni.co.uk/guidance-for-parents/faqs?fbclid=IwAR0Xvp5Ss6qfzjIPBGSF6fu1Ygt-eVrW_5iJzX7lqPWTxKyRMcCotRAe33U

